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MEMORANDUM 

TO:   GOLF BOARD 

FROM:  JEFF PINT, GROUNDS SUPERINTENDENT 

SUBJECT:  MONTHLY DEPARTMENT REPORT - GROUNDS    

TODAY’S DATE: MARCH 18TH, 2024 

 

 

The course came through the winter well.  By the time you get this I hope we have about 6” of snow on 

the ground.  😊 

 

We are still servicing equipment. 

 

Goals. 

 

Get both pump stations up and running. 

Roll Greens at least 1x per week 

End the year with less stumps than we started with 

Place order for next year’s equipment by late summer 

New wash pad and topdressing pad 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED, 

JEFF PINT 

400 Lexington Avenue South, New Prague, MN  56071 

Phone: 952-758-5326   info@newpraguegolf.com 


